
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear parents,  
 
We are very pleased to announce that the Scholastic Book Fair will be in school from 
Monday 6th February to Thursday 9th February 2023 
 
Before the Book Fair arrives in school, we are running a competition to give everyone 
the chance to win a book token that can be redeemed against a book of their choice at 
the book fair.  
 
The children are being asked to complete a book review for one of their favourite books. 
There is one entry form for Classes 1 and 2, and a different entry form for Classes 3 and 4.  
 
Everyone has received a competition sheet today, but if you need an extra copy, I have 
attached the templates to this email. All entries will be judged on Thursday 2nd February 
by the Harewood Reading Champions. There will be one prize for each year group. Please 
make sure that entries are returned to your child’s class teacher before then. The winners 
will be announced in Celebration Assembly on Friday 3rd February.  
 
Good Luck! 

 
Kind regards 
Mrs Burnley and the Harewood Reading Champions 


